
	
	
	

MARS	AREA	SCHOOL	DISTRICT	
Superintendent	Search	Focus	Group	Discussions		

Light	Refreshments	Served		

	
The	search	for	our	District’s	next	superintendent	is	underway.		This	search	
process	will	include	focus	group	discussions	with	various	stakeholder	groups.		
As	members	of	the	Mars	Area	community,	we	welcome	your	involvement	and	
participation	in	this	process.		Listed	below	are	the	date,	time	and	location	of	
the	focus	group	discussion	for	community	members.																					
 

March 10, 2020 
GROUP LOCATION TIME 

Community Members High School LGI 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM      
 
You	are	welcome	to	arrive	and	depart	as	your	schedule	permits.		Our	
professional	search	consultant,	Mr.	Tom	Templeton	with	TEMPLETON	
Advantage,	LLC,	will	be	facilitating	these	group	conversations	and	providing	
the	Board	with	a	report	of	the	results.		Mr.	Templeton	has	conducted	many	
focus	group	sessions	with	educational	and	community	organizations	around	
Pennsylvania	and	is	skilled	at	presenting	the	information	to	the	Board	with	
professionalism	and	in	a	manner	that	respects	everyone’s	involvement.		
Please	feel	comfortable	attending	and	expressing	your	views	with	candor	and	
honesty.		The	Board	will	not	attend	this	session.			
	
The	purpose	of	these	Focus	Group	Discussions	is	to:	
•	Explore	the	strengths	and	challenges	of	the	Mars	Area	SD.	
•	Review	key	issues	to	be	addressed	over	the	next	year	and	beyond.	
•	Determine	the	critical	skills	that	will	be	needed	in	the	next	superintendent.	
	
We	value	your	voice	in	this	process,	and	will	take	your	comments	and	
reflections	under	serious	advisement	as	we	move	through	the	search	process.		
There	is	no	need	to	RSVP	—	just	attend	and	participate!		Thank	you	for	your	
continued	support.											
 
 

The	Mars	Area	Board	of	School	Directors			


